
CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

NOTICE FS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Falcon Heights Planning Commission 

will meet on March 24. 2009. at approximately 7:00 p.m. at the Falcon Heights City Hall 

Council Chambers, 2077 Larpenteur Avenue West, Falcon Heights, Minnesota 55 1 13, to 

consider proposed changes to the Zoning Chapter of the Falcon Heights City Code regarding 

garage requirements in Residential Districts. All persons who desire to speak on this issue are 

encouraged to attend and will be given an opportunity to be heard at this meeting. Additional 

infomation can be obtained by contacting the City of Falcon Heights at (65 1 ) 792-7600. 

This matter will be scheduled for the next appropriate City Council: meeting following the 

Planning Commission meeting. 

Dated: March 5. 2009. 

/ '  

Justin Qi~ler. City Administrator/Clerk 
City of Falcon Heights, Minnesota 


